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Dear Starlings: Our Scholarship Fund is Low!
Star Arts Scholarship

Last Summer we were only able to supply 45% of 
the need. Star Island Corp. supplied the rest, but 
it was a stretch for them as well. If you are able to 
help, with $25, $50, $100, $1,000, anything will help 
bring beloved members of our community who need 
support to us next summer.

As Alberto Rios writes, from his poem, 
When Giving Is All We Have:

We give because someone gave to us.
We give because nobody gave to us.

We give because giving has changed us.
We give because giving could have changed us.

Giving is, first and every time, hand to hand,
Mine to yours, yours to mine.

You gave me blue and I gave you yellow.
Together we are simple green.

You gave me what you did not have,
And I gave you what I had to give —

Together, we made something
Greater from the difference.

The 2024 Star Arts Retreat is 
scheduled for 

Sunday June 16th to June 23rd 2024

Yupo painting by Barbara Reynolds, 2023.

Send checks payable to "Star Arts" to our Treasurer: 
Richard Waring
230 Massachusetts Ave., Apt. 8
Arlington, MA 02474

If you have questions, please contact Richard at 
rwaring@nejm.org
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Deadline for Next Newsletter!
The Deadline for the next Newsletter will be December 1st! 
If you would like to include pictures, art, poetry and/or news please submit items to: 
stararts.registrar@gmail.com (Mary Ann Young and Anne Nowselski)

(Questions about Star Arts you can email us or call us at 781.520.3786)

Doug Richards Art Show
Still Crazy After All these Years

Starry Night

Starry Night is an annual fundraiser for Star 
Island. and will be held on November 11th, 2023 
in Portsmouth, NH, with speaker Diane Taraz. 
For information about the event you can go to: 
https://starisland.org/programs/events/starrynight/

The auction portion of the fundraiser will be held in 
December, and they are still looking donated items such 
as vacation homes (for a weekend or a week), handmade 
goods, unique experiences, Star Island artwork, or a 
service. Contact Star Island here: chaskell@starisland.org

Long time Arts Shoalers Beverly Ward and Eileen Frigon 
visited with Doug Richards at his Art Show this past 
October in Bow, NH.

At right they are pictured with Doug at his show with 
one of his works. Photo submitted by Bev Ward.

Star Island Annual Fundraiser

Star Arts Folks are invited to send brief news of their galleries and openings. 
Example:
Joe Smith's Watercolor Art will be featured at the Unnamed Gallery, from 
September 2 to October 31. Visit the following website for more information: 
www.joe_smith.com

Send news to stararts.registrar@gmail.com by the newsletter deadline, which will 
be the 1st of every month!

Don't Forget! You can share your news!

Walking up to Evening Chapel. Photo by Parrish Dobson.

2

http://stararts.org
mailto:stararts.registrar%40gmail.com?subject=
https://starisland.org/programs/events/starrynight/
mailto:chaskell%40starisland.org?subject=
mailto:stararts.registrar%40gmail.com?subject=

